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Mrs Bowyer’s Blog01
Dear parents, carers and children,

The sun is finally shining and it does feel like spring is in the air! This week, I 

want to start by celebrating all of the wonderful events that have happened in 

the past week – many of which have not taken place since 2019.

The week started with our second, sell-out, Mother's Day Breakfast. It has 

been lovely to welcome so many Mums, Grandmothers and carers into school 

for the delicious breakfast (thank you again to the team in Rocky's Diner for 

putting this together and to the staff who supported with teas and coffees.) We 

then had the first of our two in-person parents' evenings. Thank you to all the 

parents who commented on the excellent behaviour and professionalism of 

our Year 6 students who supported on the evening and thank you to our Year 6 

students: Sidra, Dominika, Lyn, Cade, Sumnima, Suyena and Alessia for being 

so brilliant (and ensuring that everything ran to time!) If you haven't managed 

to book an appointment yet, we do have a limited number of appointments 

available for Tuesday 28th March – please see the link you have been sent via 

text message and email.

Finally, congratulations to our Year 5/6 Football Team, who attended their first 

tournament on Wednesday. I know they were thrilled to be taking part and, 

although we didn't win, their fantastic behaviour and respect for others was 

commented on by the organisers.

Have a great weekend,

Best wishes, Mrs Bowyer



School Calendar02

Easter Bonnet competition Friday 31st March

All children are invited to create an Easter bonnet at home 

and then bring it in to school on Friday 31st March. There 

will a prize for the best Easter bonnet in each class.

There will also be a special Easter menu -

Blue – Chicken Nuggets

Yellow – Quorn dippers

Both served with potato waffles

Dessert – Easter biscuit or rice crispy nest with mini eggs

***PLEASE NOTE***

There will not be a third lunch option on this day. All recorded 

dietary requirements will be catered for

Upcoming events

Friday 28th April – Star Wars Day

May 4th and 5th – Coronation events for all 

the family

Please look out for more details after Easter

Monday​ Tuesday​ Wednesday​ Thursday​ Friday​

27-Mar​ 28-Mar​ 29-Mar​ 30-Mar​ 31-Mar

Parents' 
Evening

Easter Bonnet 
Competition!

End of Term -
school closes at 

1:30​ ​

Easter Holidays – Monday 3rd April to Friday 15th April

17-Apr​ 18-Apr 19-Apr 20 –Apr 21-Apr

Start of Term –
School re-opens

24-Apr​ 24-Apr 26-Apr 27 –Apr 28-Apr

Star Wars Day!

1 - May​ 2-May 3-May 4-May 5-May

May Bank 
Holiday – school 

closed

​Coronation 
Event – Save 

the date!

Coronation 
Event – Save 

the Date!



The RPS Way03
This week, we are continuing our 

look at the RPS Way, with a 

continued focus on being safe

A key part of our being safe is of course 

being safe online. To support the children 

with this, we have introduced the 'Keeping 

Safe' curriculum. This is a Trust-wide 

approach to online safety from EYFS to Year 

6 and is taught weekly to all children. Our 

current focus is on online relationships.



How can parents and carers help?

Each term, we will send out a newsletter sharing what 

the children are learning in their Keeping Safe 

lessons. This is an ideal opportunity for you to talk to 

your child about these issues. When things arise in 

school, we will also send out information to year groups 

so that you can support your child at home to keep 

themselves safe. We know it is hard, especially when 

children say 'but all my friends have xxxx', but there are 

reasons for the age limits on social media sites such as 

instagram and snapchat. The most important thing you 

can do as parents is keep talking to your children, 

reassuring them that they can talk to you about any 

concerns and ensuring that you know what they are 

doing when they are online.

As a school, it is difficult for us to deal with issues that 

occur online out of school, but if you are concerned, 

please contact the office to speak to our pastoral team.



This week, we are focusing on those children 

who have shown that they are being 

safe. These are those children who walk 

sensibly and silently around school, who 

ensure they always listen to the adults during 

lessons, PE and on the playground. These 

are the good friends, who play safely with 

others and look out for one another.

Red Kites: Mia T

Yellowbill Kites: Micah

Goshawks: Jasmina

Sparrowhawks: Rada

Spotted Kestrels:

Golden Kestrels:

Eastern Ospreys:

Western Ospreys: Asin

Merlin Falcons: Leon

Peregrine Falcons: Elizabeth

Sea Eagles: Anna

Martial Eagles: Lyn

04 Our RPS Stars – Being Safe

Classes of the Week!

This week, our award goes to our amazing football team for 

their fantastic demonstration of the RPS Way during the recent 

football tournament. Both the organisers and the other adults 

present commented on how respectful the team were, how well they 

behaved over the entire day and their sportsmanship. Well done!



We have rapidly moved 

up the table across 

Peterborough!

Last week we were 20th, this 

week we are 15th!

Whole 
school 
data



Reminder

Don't forget to email your child's 
personal bests into the office so 
we can celebrate them with you 

office@rps.pkat.co.uk

05 In our community...

A big well done to:

Oliver Y2

Erik Y3

Martyna Y3

Joshua Y4

Laura Y4

Fabio Y5

Hunter Y5

for working hard on their reading 

and spelling on Nessy

Thank you to everyone 

that donated to Red 

Nose Day last Friday. We 

managed to raise £193 

for Comic Relief.

mailto:office@rps.pkat.co.uk


Birthdays 

Happy Birthday from everyone at Ravensthorpe!

Matas V

10

Jayden W

5

Alina

7

Ana

8

Leticia

10

Shayaan

10

Gloria

10

Rada

7

Sterling

5

Sophia K

7

Fabio V-L

10

Ms. 

Mahmoud



Easter Holiday Clubs



Easter Holiday Clubs
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